
U.S. HOUSE 
SPEAKER NANCY 

PELOSI 

Dear Democratic Voter: 

I am writing to urge you to vote for my friend and House colleague, Donald 
Norcross, in the upcoming June 7th Primary Election.  

Since his election to Congress, Donald has been fighting on the front lines to save our 
Democracy from a ruthless assault by MAGA Republicans. He’s always been a strong 
defender of our sacred rights that have recently been jeopardized – including our right 
to vote and women’s reproductive rights.  

Donald has also worked hard to lower the cost of prescription drugs and protect 
Medicare and Social Security for seniors - programs that have also been a target for 
cuts by some Senate Republicans. 

Finally, while many Republican leaders have chosen to deny the threat of climate 
change, Donald is working to pass critical sustainability programs that are so important 
for our planet and for our children’s future. 

Please cast your vote to re-elect Donald Norcross on June 7th. We need his leadership 
and hard work in Congress now more than ever. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Pelosi 

Paid for by Donald Norcross for Congress


